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This additional Tax is ridiculous and completely does not help anyone. Our cost of 

living is higher than the majority of the cities and states in our country. Our taxes and 

cost of living is getting out of hand. However, cities continue to be mismanaged and 

local government agencies keep spending more money with little results. Instead of 

taxing citizens, how about you actually make our state run more efficiently and stop 

spending money on things that do not improve the lives of the people that live here.  

 

Stop taxing the citizens every chance you get and actually do what you can to run the 

state more efficiently and bring down costs across the board. The amount of taxes 

we pay is out of hand and the cost of living just to live in Oregon increases every 

year. Multnomah is literally one of the worst counties in the whole country in regards 

to cost of living. Despite this, the local and state government keeps wanting to make 

it harder for our people to live in this state. Why can't our government just focus on 

identifying mismanagement of our taxes dollars, and then make changes to utilize tax 

dollars more efficiently. But adding additional taxes should not even be entertained in 

this state due to the economic times Oregonians are dealing with right now. 


